
 
 

 

September 1, 2021 
 

44 N. San Joaquin Street, Suite 640  |  Stockton, California 95202   |   T  209 468 3203   |   F  209 468 2875 
 
 

 

Office of the County Administrator 

Jerome C. Wilverding, County Administrator 

Sandra Regalo, Assistant County Administrator 

 

 

 

 
 

Board of Supervisors 
County Administration Building 
Stockton, CA 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 

Oral Report on Supervisorial and State Redistricting Update 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Supervisors receive an oral report on the 
Supervisorial and State Redistricting update. 
 
REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff from the Community Development Department will provide an update on the 
Supervisorial Redistricting Process, and staff from the County Administrator’s Office will 
provide an update on the State Redistricting Process.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no additional Net County Cost to receive this report. 
 
ACTION TO BE TAKEN FOLLOWING APPROVAL 
 
Staff will continue to work on the redistricting process as directed by the Board. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Jay Wilverding 
County Administrator 
 
c: Community Development Department 

County Counsel 
 Clerk of the Board for 9/14/21 Agenda 
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